
PARKING – To minimize cars backing up in the parking lot and improve driver visibility with lots of children in the area, we are trying to have 
vehicle traffic follow a cul-de-sac route. [See Map Below] Just pull in as far as you can when you arrive staying close to the school on the way in 
and close to the woods on the way out. Gaps will open over time as families complete pick-up and leave. If you park on Bank St, please park west 
(away from the school driveway) of the speed limit sign to not obstruct the view of cars leaving the school driveway. Parking is also available on 
Church Street.


